
    

  

Friday 13th September 2024 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Thursday 26th 
September 

European Day of 
Languages 

Wednesday 2nd 
October 

Y6 Macbeth 

Tuesday 8th October Y5 visit to Tatton Park Friday 24th October Flu Vaccines 
                

    Aldwyn Primary School     
Lumb Lane, Audenshaw, Manchester M34 5SF 

0161 370 3626 Email: admin@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Year Four children began their Forest School sessions this week with Mr McMahon. Following the Forest 

School rules of: Look after yourself; Look after the Forest and Look after each other. the children explored 

the forest area looking for wood sprites, creatures and berries, they made their own dragonflies/angels and 

had warming hot chocolate during their break.  

The Year Four children will take part in fortnightly sessions throughout the school year. 



 

 

  

 

The Friends of Aldwyn is the name given to our PTA. Anyone connected with Aldwyn: parent, grandparent, 
aunt, uncle, staff can be a part of the Friends of Aldwyn group. We are an active group of volunteers made up 
from all areas of our school community and there is a role to suit everyone’s strengths whether you prefer to 
do jobs behind the scenes in preparation for events or a stall holder, DJ or caterer at an event – and many 
other roles too.  

Being a member of the Friends group will not only benefit the children but will be of benefit to you too. It 
gives you the opportunity to develop new relationships and meet other families within our community as well 
as trying something new and helping to make a difference.  

To find out more about the Friends of Aldwyn and how you may be able to offer your support, please join us 

at the first meeting of this school year where we will be planning for Halloween and Christmas events. 

Monday 16th September 

3.15pm - please meet outside Y2 classrooms 

 

Good attendance and punctuality continue to be a priority at Aldwyn. We have an ambitious target for whole 
school attendance of 97%. We have made a great start to this term and our attendance for this week is only 
slightly below the target. Good attendance can be achieved by all when families and schools work well together. 

What can you do to help your child attend school regularly? 

• Talk to your child about school 

• Take a positive interest in your child’s work, including homework 

• Make sure your child knows why school is important 

• Get everything ready for school the night before 

• Arrange appointments before or after school or during the school holidays 

• Take holidays during school holidays 2024 -2025 holiday dates are available on the school website) 

• Only grant days at home for genuine illness (you will know!) 

• If your child is slightly under the weather, still send them into school – children often start feeling better 
as the day goes on and they get busy, and if the school is worried, we will call you. 

 

Attendance for this week = 97.5% 

  Congratulations to class 5C who have 

had 100% attendance this week. 

11 classes in school were all above 

the Aldwyn attendance target this 

week. Well Done! 

 



  

 

Class DoJo Rewards 

20 Dojos - Letter home from teacher 

40 Dojos - Special Pencil 

60 Dojos - Letter home from Headteacher 

80 Dojos - Bronze Certificate (awarded in Celebration Assembly) 

100 Dojos - Drink and Biscuit treat 

130 Dojos - Extra Playtime 

160 Dojos - Silver Certificate (awarded in Celebration Assembly) 

200 Dojos - Working Teddy Day 

250 Dojos - Gold Certificate (awarded in Celebration Assembly) 

300 Dojos - Film Afternoon 

350 Dojos - Visit to the park 

400 Dojos - Platinum Certificate (awarded in Celebration Assembly) 

 

This week we will be launching Class Dojo with the children in Y1 – Y6 to use as a reward system. Each week children 

will be awarded Dojo points in recognition of them demonstrating the Aldwyn School Values throughout the week. 

Children may also achieve additional points each week for other skills and attitudes that they are demonstrating in and 

out of class. 

An invite to create a parent account has been sent out to each family from parent@classdojo.com. If you have not 

received this in your inbox, please check your spam folder and if there is still no email, please contact school 

admin@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk. Children will still be rewarded points even if parents are not connected.  

As children build up the points that they have achieve, they will receive rewards in recognition of this at different 

increments. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Although Class Dojo does have a messaging function, at Aldwyn we will not be using this function and 

parents should continue to share any information through admin@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk or to report 

absences absence@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk . 

 

mailto:parent@classdojo.com
mailto:admin@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk
mailto:admin@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk
mailto:absence@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk


 

 

  Aldwyn School Meals 

Mrs. Phillips, our school cook, delivers a wide menu to the children which she cooks on site each 

day with many of the items homemade. As term began in September, we launched a new menu 

which the children are enjoying. School dinners are £3.48 per day and are paid for at the 

moment through ParentPay. 

All children in Reception, Year One and Year Two are entitled to a free school meal through the 

Universal free school meal offer. Your child may be entitled to benefits related free school 

meals. Please complete the attached form so that we can check eligibility. We would urge all 

parents to do this as it will enable you to access other benefits for your child including 

supermarket vouchers for school holiday meals, and whilst you may not be currently eligible, 

should your circumstances change in the future the system will recognise the change and alert 

school to a change in eligibility. 

 

https://apply.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://apply.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Birthday Message 
 

We wish you many happy returns of the day. 
We hope you will be healthy and strong all the way 

Strong to do right, slow to do wrong, 
And thoughtful of others all day long. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

This week we celebrate the birthdays of: 
Joseph Riley Anton Sienna 
Jasmine Mason Bobby Jonah 
Deacon Rory Mr Loy  
    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Each week teachers choose a star of the week based on the Aldwyn Values.  
The winners of this week’s awards are: 
 

Luke Noah Mikey Parker Hunter Aliya 
Zoya Jasmine Georgia Kayden Emmy Amarah 
Wyatt Heidi Freya Rory Miller Jaxson 
Richie Harry Kathleen Oliver Charlie Elizabeth 

 Carter Bobby Alissa Maryam  
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Do you shop at ASDA? Do you have the ASDA Rewards App? If you do, please consider choosing Aldwyn in their 

new campaign to raise funds for schools. It doesn’t cost the shopper anything, but a donation will be made to 

Aldwyn each time you shop. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Applications for Tameside residents must be made via  www.tameside.gov.uk/schools/admissions by  31st 

October 2023 

http://www.tameside.gov.uk/schools/admissions

